March 24, 1975

Mr. Albert Hedison

750 Narragansett Pkwy.

Warwick, R.I. 02388

Dear Mr. Hedison:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your
Stewardshjip of St. Vartan, and your gift
of $100 fer that purpose.

Bnclosed is our Receipt No. 20635,

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate

Bne.




